Supcerintendent
Bryon Bahr

Dear Parents, Guardians and Community Members of the Rainier School District,

I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. As the new school year
approaches, | wanted to take a moment to welcome you all and share some important
information for the upcoming academic year.

First and foremost, | want to express my gratitude for entrusting us with the education and well-
being of your children. We understand the immense responsibility that comes with this trust, and
we are committed to providing the best education for every student, every day, and every way.
The start of a new school year is a time filled with excitement and anticipation. It is an opportunity
for new beginnings, growth, and achievement. We are thrilled to welcome both returning and
new students to our school community. We believe in creating a safe, inclusive, and supportive
environment where all students can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally.

Our dedicated team of educators and staff have been working diligently to prepare for the
upcoming school year. They have been refining their lesson plans, creating engaging activities,
and implementing innovative teaching strategies to ensure that every student receives a high-
quality education. We are confident that this year will be filled with exciting and enriching
learning experiences for all.

Communication between the school and our parents and guardians is vital for the success of our
students. We encourage you to stay involved and engaged in your child's education. Our
teachers and staff are always available to address any concerns or questions you may have. We
also have various communication channels, including our school website, newsletters, and
parent-teacher conferences, to keep you informed about important school events and updates.
Lastly, | want to express my gratitude for your continued support and partnership. Education is a
collaborative effort, and we value your involvement in your child's learning journey. Together, we
can create a nurturing and empowering educational experience that sets our students up for
lifelong success.

On behalf of the entire Rainier School District, | want to wish you and your family a fantastic start
to the school year. Let us embark on this journey together, with enthusiasm, dedication, and a
commitment to providing the best education for every student.

Thank you, and we look forward to a successful and rewarding year ahead!

August 30th 2023
e 4:30 All Schools Open House.
¢ 5:30 our Community BBQ Hot Dog Feed out at the football stadium - buildings closed
e 6:30 All Schools Open House.

(& 360-446-2207

@ www.rainier.wednet.edu
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